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Contractor Selected for Route 364 Page Phase 3 

Public Meeting Showing Designs/Schedule March 26 

 The Route 364 Page Phase 3 Design-Build project was approved and an-

nounced February 6.  The new roadway will include building a four-lane divided 

highway starting at the current end of Route 364 at Route 94 and Mid Rivers Mall 

Drive.  The new road will go west for nearly nine miles and intersect I-64 at the 

current I-64 and Route N interchange in Lake Saint Louis.  The design includes 

bridges at the cross streets of Motherhead, Gutermuth and Hanley roads.  There 

will be additional interchange work at Route 94, a new interchange at Route K and 

at Bryan Road, a half interchange at Henke Road and additional ramps at I-64.   

 The design plan production will continue for several more months and con-

struction will begin sometime in May.  The road is scheduled to open in three seg-

ments in the fall of 2014, between Labor Day and Halloween.  The basic design 

and construction schedule is available at www.modot.org/route364.  

 A public open house meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, March 26 from 

4 to 7 p.m. in the Community Center Rotunda at the St. Charles Community 

College in Cottleville.  Information from the public meeting will also be posted 

on the project website.   

 Page Constructors Joint Venture, including local contractors Fred Weber 

Inc, Millstone-Bangert Inc, and Kolb Grading, along with designer Parsons Trans-

portation Group is the winning contractor. 

 The $118.2 million project is a cost-share project with MoDOT, St. Charles Coun-

ty and local municipalities within the county.  The local share is $57 million. 

This drawing shows the proposed 

design for the additional ramps to 

complete the Interstate 64 and 

Route 364 interchange at Route 

N.  The new interchange design 

will remove the traffic signals on 

the current bridge and provide 

free flowing movements on and 

off I-64 and Route 364/Route N. 

http://www.modot.org/stlouis/major_projects/Route364upgrade.htm

